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We do not want Shoreline to break laws to become a sanctuary city. The loss of federal money due
 to disregard of law puts all members on City council as not representing their constituates. You all
 took an oath to abide by laws.
This is lawlessness.
Who determines which laws are to be followed and enforced and which are not? So now I can drive
 50 miles an hour down RB road? 
I really wish we never became incorporated. But I will hold you all responsible for any problems
 with law breaking, increase of taxes and fees needed to make up shortfalls due to loss of federal
 funding.
If anyone has a big heart for the poor, homeless, and others who will be allowed to break laws,
 then let them write a check to shelters etc to fix the problems. This is a democracy not a
 dictatorship.
Law breaking and deciding which laws will be broken is not constitutional.
It would be as if the south decided to enact slavery again under sanctuary city rules-breaking law
 when they saw fit-while slavery is not allowed anywhere in the country.
Who decides which laws will be not enforced? 
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